June 1, 2022

To whom it may concern:

Late in 2019 I engaged Plains Builders to construct a 9000 square foot veterinary clinic in
Amarillo, Texas. When this project started, it appeared to be rather straight forward, but
when COVID 19 became a problem, normal went out the window!

Although the following 9 months were anything but usual, Plains did everything within
their power to keep the project moving forward. Despite facing the headwinds of
quarahtines, product shortages, and inclement weather, Plains was able to finish the
project on time and on budget. Obviously this was no small task and took a herculean
effort on their part.

During this process, the superintendent, Raymond Boynton, and project manager James
Ferrantion, were great. They proactively scheduled weekly meetings with my team to make
certain details were not missed and any point that needed attention was ironed out.
Additionally, their billing was straightforward, transparent and timely.

No matter how much effort you put into making sure things are done correctly, there will
always be some complications. When we have faced issues, the Plains Builders team has
been great to find a solution quickly. They have been responsive and always taken care of
our needs as they arise.

The best recommendation I can give Plains Builders is to have them build my next project. I
can say emphatically, when that time comes, my first call will be to Plains builders. Should
you have any specific questions regarding my experience, please do not hesitate to contact
me directly.

Sincerely,

L ffor—

Seth Solomon, DVM MBA
Swann Animal Clinic

Seth Solomon 5600 Bell Street Suite 105-192 Amarillo, Texas 79109
Cell: 806.576.7491 Email: seth@amarillovet.com



